
Enfield Council 

Civic Centre 

Silver Street 

London EN1 3XA 

Email: localplan@enfield.gov.uk 

Dear Sir, 

27 August 2021 

Local Plan - Site SA45 - Land between Camlet Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood 

As former residents and with a strong connection with Hadley Wood still (as our parents live there and 

we visit regularly), we are writing to object to the proposed Plan. Without a doubt, should the 
proposals go ahead, the nature and the beauty of the Green Belt will be vastly affected. The air 

quality and the biodiversity will suffer. 

This proposal contradicts the London Plan and Enfield's Climate Change Action Plan. There is no 
reason why these homes could be built outside the green belt. 

Hadley Wood has a poor infrastructure and unless this is addressed, won't be able to support new 

families in the area - the local public transport link is poor so that families depend on their cars. 
There is only one primary schools and not enough doctors' surgeries and other amenities. 

The surrounding Conservation Areas and Grade 11 listed buildings will be greatly impacted. 

We request you to please preserve the Green Belt status of this area. 

Yours faithfully, 


